OFFICE OF THE 

DIRECTOR- INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

E-ENABLEMENT OF ISLAMABAD POLICE (EEIP) UNIT

*****
Date: 19/01/2018
Subject:
MEETING REGARDING IT IMPLEMENTATION

With the reference of above mentioned subject and letter no 69-72/R dated 12/01/2018.
2.
The report regarding “One Pager note of every project of IT in ICT” is annexed. Further more the detailed CV of staff members are annexed also.

3. Submitted for your information and further process please.
Syed Imtiaz Ahmed Shah

Database Administrator

Deputy Director Technical
